
 

COVID-19 Update 15/5 

 

With lower numbers of COVID in Australia and the economy starting to open up again, I want to congratulate the Automotive 

Industry for remaining resilient through these challenging economic conditions.  We are hopefully embarking on the tail-end 

of the pandemic and it is reassuring to see both Federal and State/ Territory Governments restrictions beginning to ease and 

focusing on the road out. 

 

With this comes an increase in activity and we all need to play our role to communicate that 'Auto is Open for Business'. 

Let’s spread the word. 

 

I also want to thank those South Australian Businesses who have recently renewed their membership for the upcoming year. 

Your new certificates were posted this week. I look forward to working with you, continuing to provide the best possible 

service aimed at protecting and growing your business.  

 

Stay safe and please call the office on 8291 2000 if you need us or myself on 0419 814 642 if you want to talk about 

anything.  

 

Stronger Together 

 

Regards 

Paul Unerkov 

MTA SA / NT CEO 

 

 

CEO Message 15/5  

  

 

https://youtu.be/MiQmesqenyc
https://youtu.be/MiQmesqenyc
https://mtasant.com.au/open

